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Sally Munk

Subject: FW: Botany Cogeneration Plant - Request for SEARs - SSD 10373

From: Ryan Bennett <rbennett@portauthoritynsw.com.au>  
Sent: Monday, 16 September 2019 12:36 PM 
To: Sally Munk <Sally.Munk@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: Botany Cogeneration Plant - Request for SEARs - SSD 10373 
 
Dear Sally, 
  
Thank you for the referral.  Port Authority of NSW has no comment on the request for SEARs. 
  
Kind regards, 
Ryan 
  
  
  
Ryan Bennett | Senior Planning and Sustainability Manager 
  
Port Authority of New South Wales 
Level 4, 20 Windmill Street | Walsh Bay NSW 2000 Australia 
T: +61 2 9296 4674  
www.portauthoritynsw.com.au 
  
  

Disclaimer 

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not 
necessarily the views of the Port Authority of New South Wales.  


